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Mattress Sale Fundraiser
A Big Sandy Mattress Sale Fundraiser will be taking place 
at  FCA to support development of our new athletic field 
on Saturday, September 23rd from 10:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. 
A complete showroom setup will be located inside the FLC 
(cafeteria)! Big Sandy service, financing and delivery will 
be available along with Big Sandy pricing on all of the top 
brand names!

               
September 4
No School 
September 8
Picture Day
September 13
8th Gr. DC Mtg 6:00 
September 23
Mattress Fundraiser
September 25-28
8th G. DC Trip
September 30
High School 
Homecoming Dance
October 11-13
No School
October 20-21
Senior Class
Yard Sale   
November 2
New Uniform Sale                  
November 2 
Parent/Teacher 
Conferences	
November 3 
Honor Society 
Ceremony	

Fairfield Christian Church is hosting a 9-week Financial 
Peace University class with Dave Ramsey starting Sunday, 
September 24 at 9:00 a.m. Children’s classes are in session 
at this hour so childcare is provided. Please contact Teresa 
Sullivan in the FCC office at (740) 654-3866, ext. 243 for 
more information.

Financial Peace University

School Picture Day

Fairfield Christian Academy Athletic Boosters (FCAAB) 
invites you to become a member and impact the future of 
our student athletes!  See Mrs. Keener or Anthony Schulz 
for a membership application or go to the Booster page 
under Athletics at fcaknights.org.  FCAAB will also be 
selling spiritwear on Thursdays after school! 

Athletic Boosters Information

The Athletic Boosters have been raising money for the 
outdoor athletic facility for well over 10 years now.  FCC  
has permitted FCA to use it and develop it.   None of this 
project is being funded by tuition dollars as we have 
received private donations specifically designated to this 
project.  The Athletic Boosters are also contributing to 
this project with most of the work being donated by Allied 
Development Group.   Thank you to ALL who have helped 
make this dream a reality!

Athletic Field Underway

The School Board has determined that students may wear 
dressy tops but must  wear uniform pants, shorts, skirts, 
socks and shoes. All shirts must have sleeves and not be 
too low in the front or back.  No dresses are to be worn.  
Please review the Parent Student Handbook in the Forms 
and Information section of the school website for further 
clarification.


